To Whom It May Concern;

| am writing to address an issue about the alley of the block where I live. It is one of the two cross
pieces, one on either end, | live on the 800 block of N, 6th st. Our alley and most | have seen in the area
Do not have speed limits posted, nor are there signs warning about small children in the area.
I am bringing this to your attention as there are several families living on this block that have small
children. These children like to play in the alley and ride their bikes and scooters there.
My concern is that people use the cross parts of the alley as a thru way between 6" and Lincoln
Blvd.

| am requesting that speed and children playing signs be posted at the alley entrances for the safety
of the kids.

Thank You For Considering This,

Ronald Nixon (Concerned Resident)



